
Election of Vice-Chairman 

8. At the first meeting of the Commission in May/June 1982, Japan had been elected 
Vice-Chairman of the Commission for an initial term of two years in accordance with Rule 8.  In 
May 1984, members agreed to a proposal to extend the Vice-Chairman’s term of office until the 
beginning of the 1984 meeting. 

9. On the first day of the meeting, Japan was re-elected for a second term as Vice-Chairman of 
the Commission, to hold office until the close of the 1985 Annual Meeting. 

 


